
Question on notice no. 50

Portfolio question number: SQ24-001182

2024-25 Supplementary budget estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts Portfolio

Senator Bridget McKenzie: asked the Department of Infrastructure, Transport,
Regional Development, Communications and the Arts on 4 November 2024—

Senator McKENZIE: Minister, did PM&C make any recommendation or provide
advice to Minister King prior to her making the decision?
Senator Chisholm: Not to my knowledge. They would be better put to PM&C, I
would have thought.
Senator McKENZIE: Would you like to take that on notice for the minister?
Senator Chisholm: I would love to.
Senator McKENZIE: Excellent. Thank you.
Answer —
Please find answer attached
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Topic: Advice provided to the Minister from PM&C regarding Qatar Airways 

Senator Bridget McKenzie asked:

Senator McKENZIE: Minister, did PM&C make any recommendation or provide advice to 
Minister King prior to her making the decision?
Senator Chisholm:  Not to my knowledge. They would be better put to PM&C, I would have 
thought.
Senator McKENZIE:  Would you like to take that on notice for the minister?
Senator Chisholm:  I would love to.
Senator McKENZIE:  Excellent. Thank you.  

Answer:

No.


